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Listening Session Regarding the Transfer Act and the transition to a Released-Based Property 
Remediation Program 

 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 

 
The Environment and Commerce Committees will hold a joint virtual Listening Session regarding 
the Transfer Act and the transition to a Released-Based Property Remediation Program on 
Thursday, September 17th, 2020 at 10:30 AM via Zoom. The Listening Session will end no later 
than 6:00 PM. 
 
If you would like to testify via Zoom, you must register using the On-Line Registration Form. 
Registration will CLOSE on Wednesday, September 16th, at 12:00 PM. Speakers will be strictly 
limited to 3 minutes of oral testimony. Speaker order of registrants will be posted on the 
Environment Committee website. 
 
Please email written testimony in Word or PDF format to ENVtestimony@cga.ct.gov . When 
submitting written testimony, please provide your name and town. The Environment and 
Commerce Committees encourages witnesses to submit a written statement and to condense 
oral testimony to a summary of that statement. 
 
If you do not have internet access, you may provide testimony via telephone. To register to 
testify by phone, call the Phone Registrant Line: 860.240.0440 to leave your contact 
information.  
 
All testimony, written and spoken, is public information. As such, it may be made available on 
the Environment Committee website and indexed by internet search engines. Please do not 
include personal information you do not wish to be made public. 

 
 
This Listening Session will be recorded and broadcast live on CT-N. It will also be available on demand 
from CT-N. 
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